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                                                      SVIFCCA Report
Hello everyone,

  SVIFCCA has had a great few months with large participation (around 40 to 45 people) at our General Meetings. We have been having a lot of ECE members attending. We’ve had speakers on Conflict Resolution with Mary Ellen Menuier, Science Activities for Young Children with Lise Lotte Loomer, Feeding Tiny Tummies with Jodi Holland and Basic Composting (we discovered it is good to pee in your compost) with Clare Pepper. This month we will be getting tips for Kindergarten Readiness with Terra Pickwick.

  Our Conference on April 5th was a great success and well attended. Our speakers Mary Ellen Menuier presented Communication with Guidance for Young Children and Niki Martin presented the Brain Dance (why we need to keep moving). We all came away with lots of skills and feeling good about ourselves as well as having lots of fun. We were able to reimburse fees to our members in thanks to the money we received from Touch a Truck.

  For May Child Care month we are doing Music in the Park with Miss Taylor. We are looking forward to the sunshine and a terrific turnout.

  We are also looking forward to our participation in Touch a Truck at Western Speedway in August. We will receive all the profits from this activity. Last year we received $4000.00 which has given us superb speakers and the Conference.
  Finally, we are now 25 years old and still going strong. We will have a celebration at our May AGM meeting. It has been my privilege to have been one of the four founding members on day one and have watched us grow and change over the years. I am looking forward to many more terrific years.

  All in all, Southern Vancouver Island Family Child Care Association has had a terrific start to 2014.
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